
Ref. SI/24 

Dear Mr. Holm, 

BRITISH CONSULATE 
SAINT PAUL• MINNEAPOLIS 

ROOM W. 1662 
F'IRST NATIONAL BANK BUILDING 

SAINT PAUL I, MINNESO'T'A 

TELEPHONE CEDAR 2551 

November 7, 1947 

The Canadian Government has now opened a Consulate-
General at: 

Suite 800> 
Chicago Daily News Building, 
400 w. Madison Street, 
0hicago 6, Illinois 

and that office will be responsible for dealing with estate 
cases in the State of Minnesota as far as Canadian heirs are 
involved. 

I should therefore be most grateful if the notices of 
:proceedings in estate cases where Canadian interests are 
mentioi;ted which have, in the past, been notified to this 
consulate through your office, could now be sent to that 
address. 

Honourable Mike Hal~, 

Yours very truly, 

M.· c. t-1. Vv-H:: \~ · 

!11.C.F!. Kerr-Pearse, 
H,B.M. Consul. 

Secretary of State for Minnesota, 
3tate Capitol, 
St. P'lul, Winnesota. 

1ICMK-P/s 


